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The Kentucky Clubwoman 

October 2021 

 

IN LOVING MEMORY 

Phoebe Katherine McCoy 

October 27, 1939—August 22, 2021 
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Bricks from May 2016 – October 2021 
 

CLUB BRICKS:       DISTRICT BRICKS: 
 
Barbourville Junior Woman’s Study Club    1ST District 
Barbourville Woman’s Study Club    3rd District 
Beaver Dam WC      3rd/4th District 
Beechmont WC       5th/6th District 
Benton Juniorettes 
Benton WC 
Berea WC 
Bettie Carter Morgan WC     CLUB MEMBER BRICKS: 
Bluegrass Junior Woman’s Club 
Bowling Green WC      Susan Alexander – State President 
Bullitt Co. WC       Anne Aubrey – State President 
Caby M. Froman WC      Clara Austin – State President 
Circle of Friends       Cynthia Barnes – State Secretary 
 1 with est date of 2011     Cynthia Barnes – Outstanding Club Woman 
 1 without a date     Peggy Barnes – State President 
Cumberland Co WC      Peggy Barnes – SER Secretary 
Elkhorn City WC       Peggy Barnes – SER Vice President 
Fern Creek WC       Peggy Barnes – Honoring SER President 
Florence WC       Peggy Barnes – SER President 
Governor’s Club       Dee Biebighauser – Morehead WC Memb 
Hazel WC       Carol Beth Brester – In Memory of; BJWC 
 1 with est date of 1965     Tonya Castle – State Dir of Jr Clubs 
 1 in honor of veterans     Terry Caudill – 50 yr Memb Morehead 
Hikes Point WC       Elizabeth Dean – Lexington WC 
Jackson WC       Ashley Doolin – Wonder Woman 2018 
Leitchfield WC       Darla Doss – State Treasurer 
Lexington WC       Elizabeth Duiguid – Caby M Froman Memb 
Lexington WC Garden Dept.     Ensor, Elizabeth – In Memory of; BCM 
Livermore WC       Mary Susan Fishman – 2nd Dist. Gov 
Lone Oak WC       Barbara Fossett – State President 
Magoffin Co WC      Sudie Frazier – State and SER President 
Monticello WC       Pat Geveden – State President 
Morgan Co WC       Chloe Gifford – State and GFWC President 
Murray WC       Ashley Gilliam – Morehead Club President 
Okolona WC       Sherri Hammons – State 2nd Vice President 
Prestonsburg WC      Gwen Harping – Hikes Point Member 
 1 est date of 1920     Pat Harrington – State President 
 1 est date of 1920     Beth Hill – State Treasurer 
Radcliff WC       Ester “Bitty” Hopper – State Secretary 
Shively WC       Preshus Howard – State Dir of Jr Clubs 
Williamstown WC      Margaret Houchin – Lexington WC Member 
Woman’s Club of Madisonville     Romanza Johnson – State President 
Woman’s Club of Marion     Alice Kendrick – State President 
Woman’s Club of Woodford Co     Lois Knoll – Morehead WC Member 
Vickie McBrayer – State Treasurer    TO BE PLACED: 
Missi McCoy – GFWC Dir of Jr Clubs 
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Phoebe McCoy – State President    Pam Wright – Lexington WC Honoree 
Laura McLean        Marian St Clair – GFWC President 
 1 with Bettie Carter Morgan WC    Barbara Black – 67+ Memb - Barbourville 
 1 with Bettie Carter Morgan WC    Carolyn Congleton – 58+ Memb - Barbourville 
Irene Morgan – In memory of; Benton    Gaye Gardner – In Memory of; HQ Secretary 
Mary Mullins – State President 
Bridget Murphy – SER Jennie Award 
Mary Alice Oldfield – State President 
Jane Pfarner – Bettie Carter Morgan Memb 
Bev Pilgram – State 1st Vice President 
Mary Elizabeth Preston – State and GFWC Pres 
Carolyn Ransdell – Lifetime Memb, Williamstown 
Susette Redwine – State President 
Betty Reilly – State President 
Paula Robinson – State Secretary 
Georgia Roden – Lexington WC Honoree 
Ruth Ryan – Parliamentarian 
Teresa Schmidt 
 1 as State 1st Vice President 
 1 as State President 
Donna Short – State President 
Terri Srinivasan – Maysville/Mayville Yr. WC 
Gerome Stephens – Houseboy 
Jan Sutter – Headquarters’ Secretary 
Maude Teegarden – 50 yr memb Maysville 
The 4-H’s – Lexington WC Friends 
Wendy Thompson – State Dir of Jr Clubs 
Ruth Thompson – State President 
Donna Travis – State 1st Vice President 
Rita Wood – State Dir of Jr Clubs 

Bowling Green Woman's Club congratulates 
Romanza Johnson for 50 years of member-
ship 

Past Club President—District 2 Governor—
GFWC Kentucky Past President 
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Nova News to Use 

 

Susette Redwine, President-elect 

 

One thing about this pandemic, we have all become better using our computers, laptops, or iPads!  When 

they cooperate with us.  We have learned that Zoom means more than a race car running at a high speed 

and that facemask can be fun to wear and not used just as a Halloween costume piece.   

So, I ask you, how have your clubs done during this pandemic?  Some may answer we have done absolute-

ly nothing while others may say, we have adapted and completed a great number of projects.  And then 

there are those that may say we are in the middle of those two.  After being at the International Convention 

and hearing the number of projects completed and amount of money donated are spent on projects during 

this time period was mind blowing.   

Just in Education and Libraries, Internationally, there was 35,550 projects completed; 1,764,140 volunteer 

hours and $8,910.086 donated dollars.  Think about this, this was during a time most of our schools were 

teaching virtually.  Amazing and wonderful. 

Now that we have somewhat gone back to “normal,” how is your club doing?  I know some are just happy 

to SEE each other even through a mask.  Some are still meeting virtually.  It’s time to rejuvenate and cele-

brate your club.  Maybe this is the year just to work on one project for the year.  However, listening to your 

club reports so far at District Meetings, you are working just as hard as before.  Maybe it’s time to review 

what your club does and make some changes or put things on hold for a while.  Think about it.  If we don’t 

do a project for a year, how does it impact those who receive the benefit of our work?  Or does it? 

And speaking of rejuvenating your club, what about your members?  Do you have that person who just 

didn’t come back yet?  That’s ok but don’t forget about her.  Call her or ask someone to make sure to call 

her and keep her in the loop.  Don’t send an email to her, call her.  Your voice or the voice of another club-

woman might be just what she needs.  Reassure her that she is missed, and we want her to rejoin us when 

she is up to it. 

Those are just a few ideas of what can be done and are easy to do.  I miss seeing you and hope I get to see 

you soon!  Keep reaching for the stars and dreaming big-big-big! 

 

      


